
        

   

         
     

 
 

  
 

             
             
               

              
     

           
 

 
  

     
     
  

 

Tuesday, August 18, 2020 at 3:54:24 PM Eastern Daylight Time 

Subject: A Message to the Research Community from EVPRI Kevin Gardner, PhD 
Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 at 3:30:11 PM Eastern Daylight Time 
From: UofL Update 
To: UofL Update 

Dear Research Community, 

A4er careful considera8on and consulta8on with the research community, I have made the decision to 
allow research opera8ons to open more fully following the general university guidelines. In general, 
these guidelines are that all students, faculty and staff are required to wear masks or face coverings 
and prac8ce physical distancing of at least six feet while on campus. You can find more detail here: 

2020) regarding training in labs when six-feet separa8on is not possible remains in effect. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin 

Kevin H. Gardner 
Execu8ve Vice President for Research and Innova8on 
Professor of Civil and Environmental Engineering 
University of Louisville 
kevin.gardner@louisville.edu 

hFps://louisville.edu/coronavirus/health-protocols. The previous communica8on (Sunday, August 9, 
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